
   
 
 

TO:  District 53 Grand Knights, Deputy Grand Knights, Financial Secretaries, and Recorders 
   
FROM:  Bill Swing, DD #53  
   763-479-1168 
   billjswing@frontiernet.net 
 

RE:  District Deputy Report Supplement – March 2018 
 
1. Welcome Field Agent, John Egan  

Please welcome, John Egan, as our new Field Agent!   John, a member of the 
Wayzata Council, will be serving the Loretto, Long Lake, Medina, Wayzata and 
Chanhassen Councils.  His contact information is: 
 

  Email: john.egan@kofc.org 
 Cell: 763-234-1477 
 Address: 8920 100th ave N, Maple Grove, MN  55311 

  
If you have any pending insurance needs, please feel free to contact him.  
Otherwise, you should be hearing from John soon.   When you do, please extend 
your warmest welcome. 

  
2. Upcoming District Deputy Visits (revised) 

 Golden Valley Council Meeting, March 12th, 7:00PM (rescheduled to March 6th) 

 Wayzata Council Meeting, March 12th   7:30PM 

 Medina Council Meeting, March 13th 7:30PM 

 Loretto Council Meeting, March 20th 7:00PM 
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